Dear Club Members,

We hope this message finds you well. In light of recent developments and our commitment to
ensure the health and safety of all members, we are implementing updated safety measures
effective immediately.

Updated Safety Measures:

All members must wear masks while inside the club premises.

Social distancing of at least six feet must be maintained at all times.

Hand sanitizing stations have been installed at key locations; please use them frequently.
Attendance will be limited for events; RSVP is mandatory.

Symptomatic individuals are encouraged to stay home and seek medical advice.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we navigate these changes together. The
safety of our club members is our top priority.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Sincerely,
The Club Management Team



